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HOLIDAY HOURS and 
PASTORAL CARE  

The church office will be open on  
Wednesday, November 23 from 10AM-2PM 
and will be closed on Thursday and Friday, 
November 24-25. If you need pastoral care 

during the holidays you may call  
Pastor Jeremy Smith at 821.8575. 
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GRIEF SUPPORT CHRISTMAS PARTY  

We invite anyone who has lost a loved one to come to our  

Grief Support Christmas Party on Sunday, December 11th in 

the Fellowship Hall following the service. The church will  

provide pizza and drinks. Please bring a dessert or snack to 

share. We will decorate our bereavement Christmas tree in 

honor of the people who have gone on before us. Please RSVP 

to Pastor Paula at 618.9595 by Sunday, November 27th.  

Senior Adult Luncheon  
On Friday, November 11th at Noon the  

Senior Adults will have a Give Thanks themed 
casserole lunch. The cost is $7 per person.  
For more information contact Lori Schroyer  

at 631.0734. 

On Sunday, November 20th we 

will c eleb ra te our 59th  

Anniversa ry of the Midwest City 

Churc h. Following the servic e we 

will have lunc h. The pastors will 
p rovide the mea t.  

 

Please bring  a  side d ish enough to feed  eight or more peop le.  

DO NOT BRING A DESSERT!   

If you have any questions you may c ontac t Carrie Carlson a t 

733.8212, Bec ky Baer a t 670.5692 or Lori Sc hroyer a t 361.0734. 

November 20 

We will not have a Wednesday night  
service on November 23rd. We will resume 

our Wednesday evening activities on  
November 30th.  

Please join Erin Smith on Sunday, November 20 at 5PM to 
begin decorating the church for Advent and Christmas.  
We need your help and we have a lot of fun. She will be 

decorating Monday through Wednesday. If you would like 
to help contact Erin Smith at 812.7374. 

CHILDRENS CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

This year’s children’s Christmas Program practice has begun on Wednesday 
nights and Sunday mornings during the Worship Service.  

Dress rehearsal is December 17th at 10AM with lunch being provided and will continue to rehearse until 2PM. Following dress rehearsal we will take 
the kids Christmas caroling. For more information please contact Anita Baird at 659.3322 or Laura Bosse at 808.0970. 

TRUSTEE MEETING  
There will be a Trustee Meeting on Sunday,  

November 13th at 1:30PM.  
 

ALL CHURCH WORK DAY 
On Friday, November 18th at 
6PM and Saturday, November 
19th at 9AM we will have an 

all church work day!  
If you have any questions 

about the work day contact 
Eric Baird at 640.4333.  

 

 

November 27 


